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*If we get rain this week and the area floods, we will
need to postpone.

Parking Lot Safety 
For the safety and well being of all our students and
family members at Renaissance, please remember
the following expectations: 
Students must be dropped off in the right lane.  
Drop off may be anywhere between the two
crosswalks. 
The doors open at 7:30am and school begins at
promptly at 8am.
Drivers should not be on cell phones while
driving in our parking lot, as distracted driving 
causes unsafe conditions. 

Visit: renaissancepsa.com & our Facebook page 

(Renaissance Public School Academy-Mount 

Pleasant)  for more school related information!

http://renaissancepsa.com/


Parent Club
Our next PTO meeting is Tuesday, September 25 at 5:30. We have

recently adopted the name "Rams PTO."  We welcome any adult
family member to join us! If you would like to receive our emails,

send us (c/o Shelly Smith) a message at gowdysmith@gmail.com. 
 

Reminder: all unsold Rams cards and money from sold cards due
this Friday, 9/28/18. Thank you! 

Box Tops:

 
When: Thursday, October 4th at 7:30-8:00am in the Literacy Room 
What: This meeting is to inform ALL Renaissance parents of our Title
1 practices, as well as review and give input on the parent
engagement policy and home-school compact.  Please come and
stay as long as your schedule allows.   
Questions: Contact Mrs. Egloff at segloff@renaissancepsa.com

Annual Fall Title 1 

Parent Meeting

https://www.facebook.com/techwithMrs.P/


www.gotrcentralmichigan.org

We are excited to announce that Girls on the Run
will be offered to girls in 3rd-5th grade this fall!

Practices will begin Tuesday, September 25.
Practices will be held right after school until 5PM.  

 
To register, please click on the following link and
search for Renaissance. Days and times will be

found there: 
 
 

For questions about Girls on the Run of Central
Michigan, contact GOTR: 

 
M-F from 9:00am-4:00pm  

Phone: 989-330-4085 
Sam Jones, Executive Director:

director@gotrcentralmichigan.org 
 

We're looking forward to another amazing GOTR
season with RPSA! 

 
*Scholarships are available 

https://www.gotrcentralmichigan.org/Our-Locations


https://www.facebook.com/techwithMrs.P/










Athletics
Cross-Country: 

The cross-country team has two meets next week: 
Wednesday, September 26, at the Oiler Invite here in Mt. Pleasant.  Our

Running Rams will take on the course at 4:00pm 
Saturday, September 29, at the Warrior Middle School Invitational in
Remus.  The Rams will be at the Chippewa Hills High School course,
which is across the road from the school.  The action takes place at

11:00am. 
 

Volleyball: 
We will see volleyball action taking place on two occasions next week: 

Monday, September 24, at St. Peter in Big Rapids.  Both of our divisions
will travel to take on the Raiders.  Action begins at 5:30pm. 

Thursday, September 27, at St. Ann in Cadillac, our “B” division Rams
will be in action to take on St. Ann.  Action is set for 5:30pm 

 
Volunteers: 

A reminder to scholarship athletes: Volunteers are needed to work at
home athletic events.  Volleyball sign-up sheets are posted outside the
gym.  Feel free to put your name on the list and volunteer to help out at

a Rams home event soon.  We always appreciate your support! 
 

Boys Basketball & Cheerleading: 
We are getting closer and closer to beginning these two sports!  If you
plan on playing, then you need to get your physical.  You can do that

anytime...why wait?  Get your physical today. 
 

The Informational Meeting will be scheduled soon!  Keep on the lookout
for more information in the coming weeks!  Go Rams! 



Specials and Enhancements


